
Principal’s Message 2018-19 

Welcome! Bienvenue! On behalf of the new and returning staff at École Vickers Public 

School, I want to wish you a warm welcome to the 2018-19 school year. As your new 

principal, I am looking forward to meeting all of the students and families here at Vickers. 

 Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division is committed to literacy and “Excellence for 

Every Learner.” Similarly, the staff at Vickers are dedicated to literacy and have high 

expectations for our students. When the Vickers staff gathered in August, we reflected on 

our school division mission, vision, and goals then explored all the reasons why we do what 

we do. Below is a beautiful collection of our responses . . .  

 

Our school community will focus on our reading goal for a second year and will be centered 

on many fun and engaging literacy activities in the 2018-19 school year. The partnership we 

develop with you, the parents, is crucial to your child’s success. We always appreciate 

your input so please feel free to call us or come by for a visit to share your thoughts 

and questions. Additionally, regular communication with your child’s teacher will 

enhance your child’s educational experience and support his/her learning and 

growth. The School Community Council is a great way to engage in your child’s 

education. Studies show that when parents and caregivers are authentically involved 

in the school – their children do better in school! I invite you to come out to our first 

meeting in September and see it first-hand! 



École Vickers School is a vibrant community with many opportunities for our students. Our 

staff work hard to connect with our students outside of the classroom and are already 

busy organizing many athletic events, clubs, and activities. We strongly encourage 

students to get involved in the many opportunities available for them.  

I wish everyone a successful 2018-19 school year filled with many opportunities for 

academic achievement and growth in a high quality learning environment. 

 

Mrs. J. Green 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


